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BOARD  OF  SELECTMEN 
DEEP RIVER TOWN HALL 

 

 

Regular Meeting May 9, 2017 

 

 

Attendance: Selectmen Angus McDonald, David Oliveria & Duane Gates.   Also 

present were Jonathan Kastner with Margo Hilfiger and John Greene 

(videography).   

 

 

This regular meeting was called to order at 6:37pm by McDonald. 

 

 

Minutes:   

 

Approve minutes of regular meeting on April 25, 2017. 

 

Gates moved, Oliveria 2
nd

, to accept the meeting minutes of April 25, 2017. 

 

           APPROVED 3 – 0 

 

 

Discuss sign boards in front of Town Hall: 

 

McDonald with a brief discussion alternate locations for the sign board(s) and on plans to 

ask town’s Design Advisory Board for their thoughts.  Mr. Kastner shared that he had been 

looking on line for vertical kiosks that could hold announcements and take up a small 

amount of space.   

 

 

Audience of Citizens – Any other business to come before the board: 

 

In other business, McDonald provided a status on a variety of activities: 

- Agreement of the revised payment schedule to Southern Connecticut Gas for the 

town’s share of running the natural gas line through town; $7,500 this week, 

$42,500 in 2018, and $25,000 over the next eight years.  Tax revenue on the 

installed gas line should be more than the 10-year interest free payment schedule. 
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- The town has hired storm drain cleaning services – you may see trucks on your street 

working on the drains. 

- Connecticut Water Company – will be installing the last leg of new line on Kirtland 

Street. 

- Road paving this summer – by July 1, a section of River Road and final coat on Lords 

Lane will be completed. After July, budget permitting, the southern section of River 

Road will be done. 

- The Board reminds citizens to attend the Annual Town Meeting on May 15
th
, 

7:30pm.  The 2017/2018 town budget will be voted on by paper ballot. 

 

 

Adjournment: 

 

Oliveria moved, Gates 2
nd

, to adjourn at 6:47 pm. 

 

APPROVED  3 – 0 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Dave Oliveria, 
Selectman 

 


